

2022-09-19 CVC Meeting Minutes

Attendees

- [Olivier Smith](#)
- [Sandra Jackson](#)
- [Yan Yang](#)
- [Scot Steele](#)
- [Kenny Paul](#)

Absent (but included so they receive the meeting minutes):

- [Kodi Atuchukwu](#)
- [Lincoln Lavoie](#)
- [Marc Price](#)

Open Action Items

Task report

Looking good, no incomplete tasks.

Agenda & Minutes

Standing Items:

- Review Open Action Items
- Review Issues in Gitlab

Specific topics for this week:

- Fix action items from last week's call
- Olivier has several outstanding actions (to send out doodle polls)
- AOB
- [Scot Steele](#) gave a brief update on meetings we are having with Lincoln regarding hosting RI2 at UNH

New Action Items

- ☒ Sandra Jackson to check why action items are not appearing in the meeting minutes (task report)
- ☒ Sandra Jackson to start providing some initial input on how to improve LFN website for the Anuket Assured pages (she will address some of the most obvious issues that we have already discussed in the past).

Meeting Recording



GMT20220919-1...1920x1080.mp4